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Comments: First off I'm not against emtbs and have no problem having them on the trails provided they act
responsibly of course. But then that goes for all bikers IMO.

My concern with this matter is if the designation is changed from non-motorized to motorized will you be getting
more than you bargained for? What | worry about is will motocross bikers come roaring on the trail and tear the
"crap" out of the surface. Have seen this stuff in British Columbia! Disgusting! Signage won't stop them. We
recently witnessed two motocross bikers ripping up the White Horse rail trail even though it is designated non-
motorized. Don't even get me started on the condition of the KVR trail in BC...ATV hell!

Yes emtbs have a "motor" but it's silent and doesn't have a 100 hp to tear up the dirt with.

So | caution you don't change the name to motorized!



